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Red Nose Day – this Friday 17th March 
Red Nose Day – this Friday 17th March 

Non-Uniform Day – Wear something Red 

https://www.comicrelief.com/rednoseday 
 

Comic Relief spends the money raised by Red Nose Day to help people 

living tough lives across the UK and Africa. 

Suggested donation £2 - we would prefer donations via school gateway but will accept cash as 

well. 
 

https://login.schoolgateway.com/0/auth/login 
 

 

Science Week – Help Needed 
During the first week of the Summer Term, we are 

holding a ‘Science Week’ when the children will 

have the opportunity to take part in many exciting 

scientific activities provided by SETPOINT 

Hertfordshire (an educational charity).  
 

The sessions will involve a range of explorative, ‘hands on’ investigative activities that we are 

hoping will motivate and inspire our children.  
 

In order to run the sessions SETPOINT have asked for a minimum of 5 adult helpers per 

session. If you are available to help with any of the sessions, please see your child’s class 

teacher to put your name down. We will only be able to run the sessions if we have enough 

support. If you are able to help all day that would be fantastic otherwise you could help just 

with your child’s class – please speak to your child’s class teacher about the time of their 

session. 

Wednesday 19th April – Reception (morning & afternoon) 
 

Thursday 20th April – Year 1 (morning only) 
 

Friday 21st April – Year 2 (morning & afternoon) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.brooklandinfants.herts.sch.uk/
https://www.comicrelief.com/rednoseday
https://login.schoolgateway.com/0/auth/login


Extreme Reading Challenge 
The children took part in a fantastic “Extreme” Reading Challenge over the half term.  There 

were so many photos of exciting places to read it was difficult to choose a year group winner so 

we chose a winner from each class instead!  Thank you to all those who took part.  

Maple-Adam, Hazel-Lauren, Oak-Ava, Beech –Eva, Ash-Saaya, Mulberry-Franklin, Holly- Emily, 

Rowan-Santino and Cherry–Ayla.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



World Book Week 
We have had some exciting events in celebration of World Book Day.   

 

On Tuesday, Liz Fost, a narrator came to share 

her version of some traditional tales with the 

children. The children enjoyed joining in with 

tales such as Little Red Riding Hood, Jack and 

the Beanstalk and The Golden Goose.  
 

Each year group practised and performed a 

poem for the celebration assembly on Friday.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children came dressed in wonderful 

costumes, which celebrated reading across the 

school. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A big thank you for continuing to support your children’s love of reading at home! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


